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President’s Office

December 14, 2009

Dr. Lin Lin
Childhoody/Early Childhood
Education Building
Lk
Dear Dr. L}‘ Lin:

This is to advise that | have recommended you to the Chancellor for continuing appointment as
Assistant Professor, effective January 1, 2011. Your achievements to this point are the basis for
this recommendation, and it is well-deserved. Further, we are confident that you will continue
to meet high standards of excellence in teaching, scholarship, and service to the campus and the
community.

Please accept my congratulations for this significant accomplishment.

Sincerely,

Erik J. Bitterbaum
President
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